
Mai Vang - re: 705 Summit Avenue 

  

Hello All, 
Ken Doyle, owner of 705 Summit Avenue, delivered the following documents to me today. 

They are information and spec sheets for the roof windows that are installed at his property and called out in his 

appeal.  Inspector Gavin and I will conduct a site visit at the property on Monday, November 7 at 1pm to view 
these windows and their operation.  I will take photos of the windows and a video of their operation. 

  
Have a good weekend, 

Christine 
  

  

From:    Christine Boulware
To:    Gavin, Rick;  Moermond, Marcia;  Shaff, Leanna;  Vang, Mai

Date:    11/4/2011 1:06 PM
Subject:    re: 705 Summit Avenue

Attachments:   705 Summit - roof window specs.pdf

Christine Boulware 

Historic Preservation Planner 
Planning and Economic Development 

25 Fourth Street West, Suite 1400 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-6715 
christine.boulware@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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